Greg Minikel

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 3:10 PM

To: Mark DeZeeuw

Cc: Jeremy Walvoord; Billy Hutterer; Dan Koski; Sonja Birr
Subject: RE: Memorial and Reed, Signal Rehab

Mark,

I did not look at the application yet, but | would say yes we could look at doing this.

However, | believe that Finance just approved a new policy for grants last night, so we would have to get the PI
Committee and/or Finance Committee approval in March to submit it.

We also need to draft a Resolution for it as well.

I would sure think that they would support it since it has 90% funding.

From: Mark DeZeeuw <mdezeeuw@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 2:16 PM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Jeremy Walvoord <jwalvoord@manitowoc.org>; Billy Hutterer <bhutterer@manitowoc.org>
Subject: Memorial and Reed, Signal Rehab

Greg,
When you get time, take a look at the attached application and memo for the SISP program.
The numbers may not be perfect yet, but most are close.

Do you think we can plan to proceed with this? We have some time if you want to proceed at the April deadline.

Mark



